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Happy New Year!  I hope the 

holidays were wonderful for 

you and you had a chance to 

spend time with family and 

friends.  The staff of Liverpool 

Street School is ready for 

second term and working with your children.   

The weeks leading up to March Break are 

important for students; please ensure that 

unless your child is ill that he/she is at school 

and arrives on time! 

Staff Changes 

Liverpool is welcoming one new staff member 

this January.  Ms. Nicole Ward will be teaching 

the grade four English class three days a week.  

Mrs. O’Leary will continue in the class the other 

two days.   

Home & School 

The next meeting of our Home & School will 

occur on Monday, January 23rd at 5:30 pm.  We 

will be discussing ideas for the winter months as 

well as reviewing activities during the first term 

of school.  New members are always welcome 

to attend.   

PSSC 

The Parent School Support Committee will meet 

on January 23rd at 6:15 pm.  We will be 

reviewing the School Improvement Plan as well 

and discussing the Ten Year Education Plan.   

Cards and Ornaments 

The GLEE club travelled to The Shannex and the 

Veteran’s Unit on Thursday, December 22nd.  

After singing to the residents the students 

delivered ornaments which Liverpool students 

made.  Thank you to Mrs. O’Leary and the other 

Liverpool teachers who accompanied over 100 

of our students for this worthwhile event.   

Hackmatack Book Club 

Ms. Hansen will be running the Hackmatack 

Book Club beginning in January.  She will hold a 

short meeting next week, 

January 16th, for students who 

are interested in grades 3-5.  

This club will meet weekly in 

the library at lunch time on 

Tuesdays.  If your child is an 

avid reader please encourage them to join this 

club.   

Hot Lunch 

Just a reminder that 

we are NOT able to 

take ANY late 

orders for Hot 

Lunch.  Each month the orders will come home 

with the due date indicated in bold at the 

bottom of the page; please be sure to have your 

child’s order in on time.  If money is an issue 

please contact the school.  Also, many orders 

are coming into school with the child’s name 

missing on the order form.  Please ensure your 
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child’s name is clearly printed on form. Thanks 

so much!   

Popcorn 

We will be holding two popcorn sales in the 

month of January.  

The dates for the 

sales are January 

19th & January 31st.  

Orders are taken 

the day before each 

sale; please have 

your money into school on January 18th and 

January 30th.     

STU Hockey Game  

Our students and their 

families have been 

invited to cheer on the 

St. Thomas Varsity 

Women’s hockey team 

as they continue their 

fantastic season 

against the University of Prince Edward Island 

(UPEI).  The date and time of the game are 

Saturday, January 14th at 3:00 pm at the Grant-

Harvey Center.  Many of the women have 

volunteered to be involved in our “Athletes in 

Schools” program during the remainder of the 

year. 

Mike Eagles, the athletic director, will be 

providing free tickets to our students and their 

siblings who are interested in attending the 

game.  Each parent can receive a ticket for $3 at 

the box office when they present the student 

ticket.    

 

 

Hawaiian Shirt Day 

Brrr, it sure is cold outside.  Let’s escape to a 

warmer climate on January 20th 

and have a HAWAIIAN shirt day.  

Cost is $1 and all money collected 

goes to the grade five year-end 

trip.  If you do not have a 

Hawaiian shirt feel free to wear 

something with a ‘summer’ theme.   

Drama Group  

Mrs. O’Leary will be 

starting a drama group 

during a lunch hour.  The 

group will be working on a 

drama/musical 

presentation of The Lion 

King.  If your child is interested in acting, singing 

or prop design & production please remind 

them to sign up next Monday or Tuesday.  

There will be a sign-up sheet outside the music 

room. 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Dates to Remember  

January 10th – Classes resume for 

students  

January 14th – Liverpool Students 

are invited to the STU Women’s 

hockey game against UPEI.   

January 19th – Popcorn Sale  

January 23 – Home & School 

Meeting 5:30 pm   

January 23rd – PSSC Meeting 6:15 

pm 

January 31st – Popcorn Sale  


